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VIA CERTIFIED MAIL & EMAIL

3/5/2018

Thompson Falls Tv District
P.O. Box 519 N
Thompson Falls, MT 59873

Re: Notification of T-Mobile Deployment in the 600MHz Band for BAS Licensees -

Dear WQJW294 Licensee: »

e s

T-Mobile USA Inc., is planning to deploy commercial wireless services in our owned spectrum blocks in the
600MHz band. T-Mobile’s engineering team has conducted studies to identify potential harmful interference from
Point to Point and Point Radius BAS licensees currently in our 600MHz bands. Those studies have indicated that
continued operatlon by WQJW294 on its current channel is likely to cause harmful interference to T- Mobile
operations. Per FCC regulations 47 CFR 74.602(h)(5) we are notifying you of the predicted mterference and
request that you vacate the 600MHz band.in the next 30 days.. =

For your information, the following chart illustrates how the new wireless band (71) overlays wnth the existing UHF
channels 38-51. We wish to minimize interference with the wireless base stations and handsets that will operate
in the new band and we want to avoid disruptions to any other operations currently in use. -
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T-Mobile realizes that each system is unique so please contact us |f you have questions about potentlal
implications to your system by emailing us at GOOMHZFC@T—MobIIe com

- Sincerely,

- Dan Wilson ,
Senior Manager, Spectrum Engineering

T-Mobile USA, Inc 12920 SE 38" Street, Bellevue, Washington 98006





